
EQUINE
POLICY

2024 EQUINE SUMMIT
VERMONT FARM BUREAU

Join Vermont Farm Bureau today
and have your voice heard! 

www.VTFB.org



Meetings 

Policy

Vermont Farm Bureau supports full and equal Status
within agriculture for Vermont’s equine business
owners. To achieve such status, we support:

Equine business property being
eligible as agriculture property in
UVA;
Inclusion of the equine business
under the agriculture sales tax
exemption;
Maintaining an active equine
committee within VermontFarm
Bureau;
Trails, parking areas and camping
sites for equine activity be made
available in the green Mountain
National Park and on State lands;
Developing an expanded definition of
farm income from equine businesses

Vermont Farm Bureau supports defining equine farm
income to include diverse equine activities such as
boarding horses, therapeutic riding and lessons. 

 

Come to local county farm bureau
meetings to learn more about how
you can become involved and have
your voice heard! Reach out to our
field representative to learn more
about county meetings. 

Join a county farm bureau and help
write and create policy that we can
use to represent the equine
community in the state house!

OUR EQUINE POLICY 

Northern Field Representative- Kate Rowley
katevtfb@gmavt.net

Southern Field Represenative- Eliza Schraver
elizavtfb@gmavt.net

Office- vtfb@gmavt.net
(802)434-5646

GET IN TOUCH

HOW TO GET INVOLVED 


